EXIRA CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING
108 E WASHINGTON ST. – CITY HALL
MONDAY, MAY 24, 2021
5:00 PM

The Exira City Council met for a special meeting in city hall on Monday, May 24. Present were Mayor Mike Huegerich, City Clerk Lexi Christensen, and Council members Mark Paulsen, Courtney Peppers, Clark Borkowski, and Dwight Jessen.
Mayor Huegerich called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.
Mayor Huegerich opened the public hearing for the Fiscal Year 2021 budget amendment.
A motion made by Peppers, second by Paulsen, to approve the agenda. All voted aye, motion passed.
OLD BUSINESS:
The Council reviewed the nuisance abatement process for property located at 100 N Cottage Street. The final deadline to have the property cleaned up will be Friday, June 4, 2021.
NEW BUSINESS:
Mayor Huegerich closed the public hearing at 5:15 P.M.
The Council reviewed the Fiscal Year 2021 budget amendment. Clerk Christensen explained the changes to be Water Meter Project costs, spending of Fire Department Funds, Public Works vehicle purchase, and a street sweeper purchase.
A motion made by Borkowski, second by Jessen, to approve Fiscal Year 2021 budget amendment. All voted aye, motion passed.
A motion made by Peppers, second by Paulsen, to adjourn at 5:20 PM.


Mike Huegerich, Mayor							Lexi Christensen, City Clerk
